Philippine
Luzon 14 August 1898

Opening Day of Manila Post Office

On the following day, 14 August, the Manila post office officially opened for business under American authority.
Only five covers are recorded as being used on the first day. Four of the examples are on letters sent to the
United States and one (shown above) to Canada.



